
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Howard County Police Department and HC 
DrugFree are partnering to provide permanent 
medication disposal boxes at convenient 
locations around the County. 

Permanent Medication Disposal Boxes 

Studies show that two-thirds of teens who 
abuse prescription drugs are getting them from 
cabinets in the home. The Howard County 
Police Department and HC DrugFree encourage 
you to make use of these boxes to dispose of 
your unwanted or expired prescription or over-
the-counter medications safely and 
anonymously. 

Permanent disposal boxes are located at: 

HCPD Northern District Station 
3410 Courthouse Drive, Ellicott City 
Open 24/7 

HCPD Southern District Station 
11226 Scaggsville Road, Laurel 
Open 24/7 

Gary Arthur Community Center 
2400 Route 97, Cooksville 
Open Monday-Saturday, 7AM-9PM and 
Sunday, 9AM-6PM 

 

More boxes coming soon! For more 
information, please visit 
www.hcdrugfree.org/drug-take-back-day/  
or call 443-325-0040. 
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